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Julie Herendeen and I talked with Will Poole of Microsoft today.
He is the 2 week old Director of Business Development in the
Internet division - reports to Brad Chase who reports to Brad
Silverberg.

He advised us that Paul Maritz has ‘written a letter to Rick
listing all open issues between Microsoft and Netscape

(one of which will be the scripting license) where they feel

both parties could be more cooperative. He wouldn't elaborate on
specifics, but they are unwillingly to keep the Win 95 scripting
license as a separate issue. We should be expecting the letter
this Thursday or Friday.

Will also said he would put a call into Mike to discuss things
further once Netscape has received the letter.

-~ John
John Freeborg Product Manager
Netscape Communications : johnf@netscape.com
501 E. Middlefield Rd4. voice (415) 937-3091
Mountain View, CA 94043 fax {(415) 988-0384
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